
March 3,2023 
 
Dear Legislators: 
 
My name is Judith Libby. I am writing in support of Senate Bill 2140 relating to 
public employee’s insulin drugs and supplies benefits. Diabetes affects my 
Husband, and my Sister. Both were diagnosed with type II Diabetes as adults. On 
the other end of the spectrum, my Nephew was diagnosed at age 12, and my 
Grandson was diagnosed at age 5 with Type I Diabetes. I remember the many 
tears, the sleepless nights, the shots in his arms, and the anxiety, fear, 
uncertainty, and despair we all suffered; especially his parents suffered!  It is long 
overdue that this bill be passed to relieve some of the hopelessness and despair 
this lifelong disease conveys. Many working young families struggle with the 
medical cost of life-giving insulin and supplies. Please, let’s support them, and 
help them all by supporting and passing SB 2140. 
Sincerely, 
Judith Libby   


